
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
                   Armed Robberies 
                                  025th District 
                                (Grand Central) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of two recent Armed Robberies that have occurred within the 
boundaries of the 025th District (Grand Central). In these two separate robberies, the 
offender used a gun to rob several victims inside a business, and then used a knife 
to rob a victim on the street a short distance away. 
  
Incident times and locations: 

• 5700 block of W. Fullerton on January 19, 2017 at 9:25am. 

• 5800 block of W. Belden on January 19, 2017 at 9:35am. 
 
About the Offender: 
The offender is a male Hispanic, between the ages of 20-22 years old, 5'5" – 5'7" 
tall, and weighing between 140-170 lbs. He was wearing a green hooded sweatshirt 
with plaid pajama-type pants. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-120179, JA-120205   
Reference: P17-N-012 
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